
 

 

 

11th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 3 Arts Award 

Last half term, your child took part in ‘Make Your Move’ dance workshops, through the PE curriculum.  Through 

their participation in the workshops, they have achieved recognition and been awarded the Arts Award. These 

sessions were able to take place thanks to the invaluable PE & Sport Premium Grant at a cost of £1200.  

For the children to receive this award and their certificate, we need permission to share your child's name, date of 

birth (DOB) and ethnicity with Dance City. Please confirm by ticking the box below that we can share this 

information.  

In terms of GDPR, Dance City we will delete all information shared as soon as the names have been input into the 

system for Trinity, who distribute the Arts Awards nationally.  

What is Arts Award? 

Arts Award inspires young people to grow their arts and leadership talents: it’s creative, valuable and accessible. 

Arts Award can be achieved at five levels, four qualifications and an introductory award. More information can be 

found here: https://www.dancecity.co.uk/arts-award/  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards. 

Miss White 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE RETURN BY WEDNESDAY 16TH MARCH TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE.  THANK YOU. 

Child’s name: __________________________________ Class: ________________ 

I give my permission for my child’s name, DOB and ethnicity to be shared with Dance City  

(please tick) 

Signed: _______________________________________ Name: ________________ 

Date: ____________________ 

 

https://www.dancecity.co.uk/arts-award/

